
From: Susan Petrofske <SPETROFSKE@ramboll.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 5, 2023 11:48 AM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Cc: Kristin Jones (Kristin.Jones@newellco.com); Paul Lindquist 
Subject: WDNR NR700 Semi-Annual Reporting: 02-36-589295 BRIGHT HORIZON 

PROPERTIES LLC [FORMER] 
 
Hi Tauren, 
 

Ramboll, on behalf of Newell Operating Company (NOC), wanted to advise you that they have not 
received a notification link for the on-line NR 700 semi-annual progress report for the Bright Horizons 
Properties LLC site in Two Rivers.  It appears that an on-line report was submitted by Fehr Graham on 
behalf of West River Lofts, LLC on January 3, 2023.  The following provides a summary of the NOC 
related activities performed during the July 1 -December 31, 2022 reporting period and is intended to 
satisfy their reporting obligation: 

 

Based on the scope of work presented in Stantec’s September 30, 2022 “Site Specific 
Sampling and Analysis Plan”, Ramboll, on behalf of NOC, will continue to defer submittal of a 
work plan until the scope of work proposed by Stantec is completed. 
 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 

 
Kind regards 

Susan Petrofske 

Senior Managing Consultant 

  

D +1 (262) 901-3501 

spetrofske@ramboll.com 
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Ramboll 

234 W. Florida Street 
Fifth Floor 
Milwaukee, WI 53204 
USA 

https://ramboll.com 
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